
To All Residents 

 
Multiple cases of a new strain of virus (the coronavirus) have been 

occurring in the Wuhan, China since December 2019. A patient in Aichi 

Prefecture was confirmed to have the virus on January 26th, 2020. This is 

the first case of the coronavirus in Aichi Prefecture. 

 

Please make sure to: wear masks, wash your hands as often as possible, and 

to continue to follow hygienic practices to prevent contracting the virus. 

 

If you have visited Wuhan, China in the past two weeks, please read below. 

 

If you have symptoms such as; coughing, a fever, etc. please wear a mask 

and visit a medical facility. Please contact the facility before visiting. 

During your visit, please tell the medical practitioner that you had recently 

visited Wuhan, China. 

 

Through cooperating with other institutions, the City of Nagoya will 

continue to update you with information as quickly as possible. 

 

(More Information) What is the Coronavirus? 

 

Coronaviruses can cause infectious diseases in humans and animals. There 

are currently 6 strains of coronavirus that are known to affect humans. The 

SARS-CoV and MERS-CoV are known to cause severe respiratory 

infections. For more information, please visit the National Institute of 

Infectious Diseases website.  

 

https://www.niaid.nih.gov/ 
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